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DSASD ACTION ALERT                        November 3, 2011
Please urge Sequenom to meet all NDSS criteria for prenatal test companies

TAKE ACTION
ISSUE
The National Down Syndrome Society (NDSS) recognizes that many companies, both within the United States and abroad, are developing new non-invasive blood tests that might be able to detect Down syndrome prenatally.  NDSS appreciates that these tests are likely to be safer for pregnant women than the current invasive options of chorionic villus sampling and amniocentesis.  However, before these new tests are made commercially available, NDSS is urging that these companies should first meet specific criteria.

View the NDSS Criteria to Evaluate Companies with Non-Invasive Prenatal Diagnostic Tests for Down Syndrome.

ACTION
We urge you to Download the customizable letter and email it to info@scmmlab.com.  


MESSAGE
Dear Sequenom,

As a [family member/friend] of someone with Down syndrome, I have been carefully following the news regarding your company’s launch of a noninvasive prenatal test for Down syndrome. Of prime importance to me is that you quickly meet all of the criteria established by the National Down Syndrome Society, which can be found here. I feel that these criteria are absolutely essential for a company such as yours.
I would be grateful if you could update me on the progress, as I will be looking to your web page and that of NDSS on a regular basis to see when all of these criteria are met. 

Sincerely,

[name]

[city, state]

NDSS National Policy Center
advocacy@ndss.org 

http://capwiz.com/ndss/mlm/signup
---------------------------------------------------------

Forward to Family and Friends 
Down Syndrome Association of San Diego 

dsasd@projects.sdsu.edu 
DSAsdonline.org 



The Down Syndrome Association of San Diego does not promote or recommend any therapy, treatment, institution, etc. and does not espouse any particular political, educational or religious view.  Inclusion of information or resources does not necessarily imply promotion or recommendation by the DSA. Content is provided for informational purposes only.

La asociación de síndrome de down de san diego no promueve o recomienda ningún tipo de terapia, tratamiento, institución, etc. y no está ligado a ningún tipo de opinión de  partidos políticos en  particular, educativos o religiosos.  La información incluída o recursos, no necesariamente implican promoción o recomendación por medio de la asociación DSA.. Esta publicación se proporciona únicamente con fines informativos.
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